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Regarding: Senate

Message:

No community in Texas has been more affected by flooding over the decades than Meyerland and
going forward with our battle to lessen the risk of flooding it would be extremely beneficial if

the entirety of Meyerland remained in Congressional District 7.

The attached map depicts Meyerland outlined in purple and the Brays Bayou channel in red. The
proposed redistricting map moves the southern part of Meyerland out of district 7.

This is an area that I had the honor of personally conducting a tour that included myself, then
Majority Whip Steve Scalise and Congressman John Culberson. I believe this tour offered needed
background that led to $75 million being appropriated, out of the 2018 Bipartisan Act, to
expediate the completion of Project Brays.

Your consideration of retaining Meyerland in it's entirety in District 7 is greatly appreciated.
Charles Goforth

Meyerland Association, Director
Brays Bayou Association, President





